
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The St. Paul’s Old Scholars Football Club is seeking applicants for the position of B Grade Coach in 

Division 6 for the 2024 season. We are looking for someone to help build upon our recent success 

and elevate our club through promotion. 

The Reserves Coaches, along with the Football Director, A Grade coach, Board and leadership group, 

will help in leading the football department, the development of all players and look to improve all 

aspects of the Club. 

The successful applicant must: 

- Display strong leadership and communication skills 

- Work closely with the A Grade Coach to implement game plans and structures 

- Display professionalism and strong organisational skills 

- Be inclusive of all players 

- Develop and prepare players for senior football 

Both playing and non-playing coaching roles will be considered. 

 

Please Submit your application addressing the key characteristics including a cover letter, playing and 

coaching experience (if applicable) and references (minimum 2) to the club president (Jake Winters) 

at sposfc@hotmail.com.  
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